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INVITATION

EUROSAI SG1 PROJECT GROUP TRAVELLING CLUB OF EXPERTS WEBINAR
“METHODOLOGY MOSAIC: INTERACTIVE SYSTEMS & TOOLS IN SAI”

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the EUROSAI SG1 project group "Traveling Club of Experts," it is our pleasure
to extend a cordial invitation to the seventh webinar in our informative series. We are
excited to announce our upcoming event, titled "METHODOLOGY MOSAIC: INTERACTIVE
SYSTEMS & TOOLS IN SAI" set to take place on December 18, 2023. This engaging session
will be conducted via Microsoft Teams from 14:00 to 15:00 CET.

The webinar will feature distinguished speakers from the Court of Auditors of Portugal and the
State Audit Office of the Republic of Latvia. They will share their valuable insights and
experiences on the innovative use of interactive systems and tools within Supreme Audit
Institutions. This webinar aims to showcase the diverse methodologies employed across
different SAls and how they contribute to the overall effectiveness and efficiency of the
auditing process.

Following our established tradition, the webinar will include an interactive session, facilitating
a dynamic exchange of ideas through questions and answers, and discussions with
participants. This format is designed to encourage active participation and foster a
collaborative learning environment.

We kindly ask for your assistance in sharing this invitation with your colleagues at your
institution. Our primary audience comprises auditors and those interested in the evolving
methodologies within the auditing sphere. Your support in promoting this event is highly
valued and contributes significantly to the success of our collective learning experience.

Please register for the webinar using the following link:

https:/ /apklausos.vkontrole.lt/forms/registration-to-the-7th-webinar-of-travelling-club-
of-experts-metodology-mosaic-interactive-systems-and-tools-in-sai-18th-of-december

Registration will remain open until the end of the day of the 16" of December 2023. Upon
confirmation of registration, participants will receive a link to access the event. Please note
that the webinar will be recorded.

We eagerly look forward to your participation and are confident that this session will be both
informative and enriching.

Yours sincerely,
National Audit Office of Lithuania
State Comptroller and Ombudsman office of Israel
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